Back Community Council

Wednesday 1st November 2017 Back Community Hut Minutes of Meeting

Present: Carolyn Hudson, Cathy Macinnes, Cllr Donald Crichton, Cllr John A Maciver,

PC Daniel Smith, Laura Burns

Apologies: Cllr Calum Maclean, Margaret Ann Maciver, Sara Maciver

Chair: Cathy Macinnes

Cathy Macinnes welcomed everybody to the meeting and thanked them for attending. All present would like to wish Cllr Calum Maclean a speedy recovery.

Minutes of the previous meeting

Approval of the minutes from our meeting on Tuesday 26th September will be carried forward to our meeting on 28th November.

Matters Arising

Carolyn Hudson received our Challenge Fund Grant and has since passed it onto Margaret Ann (Community Hut Committee) as well as the £600 donation from Back Community Council to go towards the installation of the new kitchen. The £300 from each councillor is also underway.

Carolyn, Cathy and Margaret Ann met with Terri at the Back Football and Recreation Centre regarding the Christmas Fayre to be held on 2nd December between 11-2pm. Tea/coffee will be served and lunch between 12-1. There are posters ready for the event, an advert will be in the Events magazine and on the radio.

Cllr Calum Maclean received a costing to install a bus shelter in Lighthill, Back, this will be underway when a site is agreed,

Cllr Donald Crichton made all members aware of the joint Community Council meeting which will take place on 13th November at 7.45pm in the Back Community Hut.

The Senior Citizens Dinner is to be booked for Saturday 13th January. Members agreed we would advertise this in the Church bulletin, posters (displayed between Christmas and New Year), Càirdeas, Cearcall and the Loch a Tuath News.

Finances

Current balance is £8,827.70. £1000 due as our accounts have been approved.

AOCB

Cathy Macinnes informed PC Daniel Smith of vandalism at Coll caravan site. He will pass this onto PC David Fraser as he was unable to attend.

Date and time of next meeting

The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 28th November 2017 at 7pm. Cathy Macinnes thanked everybody for attending and closed the meeting.